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Brothers  & Sisters in Christ: December, 2010 

.... and so we are. God made us His family when He made us Kin to Jesus, our brother and Savior. How 

can we not love God and Jesus when God's love has made us His children? I know we, like little children, 

turn away from Him in anger and hurt. But when we turn back to Him He embraces us with His love, and all 

is forgiven. 
 

When things go wrong in our lives we despair. When we don't get what we want we are angry. Why is this? 

Why do we expect smooth sailing always? We know Jesus had troubles and pain. He was hated and spat 

upon. Why? Because He was evil? No, because He called us to be good. He asked us to walk in His way; 

to love as He loved us; to forgive as He forgave us. And so we turn from Him, because we, like children, 

refuse to see the evil we live in. We eat good food and see hungry children. We spend millions on cell 

phones to talk to friends and take pictures, and many have no coat to cover their nakedness. We enjoy all 

kinds of entertainment and forget those in nursing homes who dream of someone coming to visit them. 
 

As this season of Christmas comes closer may all of us attempt to follow Jesus. May we see the hungry 

children and help them. May we be so thankful for the gifts God has given us that we remember our 

brothers and sisters who have nothing. No matter how we hurt there are people much worse off than we 

are. And as we extend a hand to help them know that Jesus, our brother, is very happy for us as we give to 

those who have nothing. If we really can't give material help, we can always give them our prayers. 
 

Come, Holy Spirit.  Deacon Len 

    Brother Knights and Families, 

Christmas season is upon us. This is the time of the year that we like to gather together with 

family and friends, to remember the past, appreciate the blessings of the present and look 

forward to a bright and healthy, happy future.  Let us also do our best to keep Christ in this 

year’s Christmas celebrations. 

December is always a special month as we celebrate the birth of Our Lord. This year however, 

December is extra special. December 18
th
 marks the 100

th
 year anniversary of our council.  I 

hope you all can join us for a Corporate Communion at the Saturday Mass on the 18
th
.  

Following Mass we will be having a celebration at the Northfield Gulf Club.  I hope you can 

make it. 

We need your attendance at meetings! Be a voice and enjoy the fellowship of your brother 

knights.  Our meetings are on the first Thursday of every month.  A meal is served at 7:00 PM 

with the meeting following at 7:30.  I hope to see you at the December meeting. 

A big thank you goes out to Joe Hollinger for chairing another successful buffet breakfast and 

to George Budd for chairing this year’s Turkey Bingo.  Thank you to Larry Anthony for taking 

charge of the “Keep Christ in Christmas” Card sales.  If you haven’t already gotten your 

Christmas Cards, check out the wonderful selection with Larry in back of the church after 

Mass.         I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy Healthy New Year. 

Brother Mark Winter 

 

Grand Knight ~ Mark Winter 
 

Northfield Knightly News 

Chaplainõs Message ~ Deacon Len 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Northfield Knightly News 

Brother Knights ~  

 In honor of our 100-year anniversary, the Northfield Knights of Columbus are conducting a membership blitz. The 

goal is to recruit 100 new Knights between October 2010 and June 2011. We are asking all Knights to participate by 

asking five Catholic men to join our fold.   

December 18th is the actual day our Council was chartered 100 years ago.  

Watch your mailbox for a letter from the Council which will include membership brochures and Membership 

Applications (Form 100).  

 Brothers, I encourage you all to ask your sons, grandsons, brothers, nephews, friends, neighbors and any Catholic 

man to join our ranks and help us continue our legacy of Fraternal Service to the Church & community.  

 If you have any questions, I can be reached at (507) 581-0303 or Arlen_Malecha@yahoo.com 

 Yours in Service,  

 Arlen Malecha 

Membership Blitz Chairman 

Northfield Knights of Columbus - Council 1516 
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I dreamed I went to Heaven, you were there with me. 

We walked upon the streets of gold beside the Crystal Sea. 

We heard the angels singing, then someone called your name. 

You turned and saw this young man, and he was smiling as he 

came, he said "Remember the time, a missionary needed to build a 

school? You didn't have much money but you gave it anyway. 

Jesus took that gift you gave and that's why I'm in Heaven today" 

Thank you for giving to the Lord, I am a life that was changed. 

Thank you for giving to the Lord, I am so glad you gave. 

One by one they came, far as your eyes could see. 

Each life somehow touched by your generosity. 

Little things that you had done, sacrifices that you made, 

They were unnoticed on this earth 

In Heaven now proclaimed 

And I know up in Heaven you're not supposed to cry 

But I am almost sure there were tears in your eyes 

As Jesus took your hand and you stood before the Lord 

He said "My child look around you, Great is your reward." 

~Ray Boltz 

As a member of Council 1516, you have touched the 

lives of so many children (born & unborn) and 

women and men who needed the love of God.  

Thank you! 
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December 2 KC Meeting Officers 6:30, General Meeting 7:30 

January  St. Dominic’s Athletics Pancake Breakfast 

January 6 KC Meeting Officers 6:30, General Meeting 7:30 

February 3 KC Meeting Officers 6:30, General Meeting 7:30 

February 27 Breakfast Buffet 

 

 

Calendar of  Events   
 

 

Happy Birthday to the following Knights celebrating in November é 

12/1 Gerald Fink  12/19 Bernard Quinn  
 Brian Heifer  12/20 David Estrem 
12/2 Dale Malecha  12/23 Mark Malecha 
12/3 JB Dudley  12/24 Jeffrey Docken 
12/4 Francis Krenik  12/26 Dennis Harris 
12/6 Thomas Witrzfeld 12/27 Arthur Cunningham 
12/11 Ryan Anthony  12/28 Pat Mahowald 
12/12 Bruce Wiskus  12/30 Larry Malecha 
12/13 Matthew Blumkin  Pat Winter 
12/17 Leo Skluzacek   

December Birthdayõs 

 

Good of  the Order 
 

Editor: Jerry Chrisman 
 
Phone:   
(612) 490-4048 
 
E-Mail: 

chrismanj@gmail.com 

Ray Tennessen, father of KC Brother Chuck Tennessen, passed 
away Monday, November 22nd at 4pm at Three Links Reflections 
Unit after a brief illness. He was  97 1/2 years old.  
  
Please keep Brother Chuck, his wife Mary & their family in your 
thoughts and prayers.  
 Chuck & Mary Tennessen 
31900 Guam Ave. 
Northfield, Mn. 55057 
507-663-0262 
cjtmlt@msn.com 

Turkey Bingo 2010  
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Weôre on the Web! 

www.KC1516.org 

www.MNKnights.org 

www.KofC.org 

www.FATHERMCGIVNEY.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KC Statewide 
Raffle 
The Minnesota KC Raffle is 

underway again. The 
information and tickets will 

be mailed out with the 
2011 Due Notices and 

Honorary Life Members.  

The drawing will be held 

during the stat ewide 
convention in May 2011.  

 

http://www.kc1516.org/
http://www.mnknights.org/
http://www.kofc.org/
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/

